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I urge you to support HB 2830, which raises corporate taxes and provides funding for K-12
education. Our schools need the money, our kids need the money in order to get a decent
education and be competitive in the world, and our corporations as well as our citizens should
be glad to contribute funds towards bettering the future for our kids and communities.

Thank you,
Ginevra Chani West-Foyle

Portland, 97213
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